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I W<lS un<ibleto <lttend the monthly meeting <ind the speci<ll genet<il meeting, Witnet 
Schenk kindly ch<lited these meetings For me. Th<ink you Witnet. 

The speci<il genet<il meeting de<ilt with chcinges to the constitution oFthe club. Out 
public officet Lyle Mcitk explciined these chcinges to those thcit cittended this meeting. 
Detciils oFthese chcinges cite on the notice bocitd, thcinks Lyle. 

Judith Runnsfron hcis kindly doncited cl new office ch<lit For out duty officers, this is 
much <ipptecicited. 

Thcinks cigciin to Mytci Hickey Fot her continued contribution to the club. The election 
dciy rciftle cind ctcift scile were cl success. 

The ct<iH: exhibition held in Ouecinbeycin wcis very successFul, we hcid Foudtophy 
winnets. 

Since the lcist Metidi<ln the club h<is experienced sevetcil smcill dtcimcis in the kitchen. 
The dishwcishet begcin to lecik ciftet out wcitet pipe burst, the hotplcites exploded cind 
the oven element burnt out. 

The blinds hcive been tepciited cigciin, plecise tcike ccite opening cind closing them, 
thcinks. 

The Fo<im on the bench se<lts in the new toom need coveting. We h<ive the m<lteticil 
does cinyone h<1ve the energy cind time to mcike them? 

The committee hcive been investigciting the Fecisibility o( instcllling clit conditioning. 
Recid the notice bo,1td For mote detciils tegcitding this mcittet. 

A teptesent<1tive From Civil cind Civic is coming to cidvise us on out pcitking problems. 



C:n-ds h<1ve been putch<1sed forthe solo group. 

The men's group st<1rted on Mond<1y 19th Oci:obet. 

We h<1ve received <l numbet of te<1 towels, m<1ny th<1nks. 

Wotking Bee 
We still intend h,wing 4 working bee, however we h4ve not decided on 4 tin4l d4te. It 
hqs been suggested th<1t members might like to don4te 4 shrub. We would like to 
improve the extetiot of the club 4S it is quite dtqb 4t the moment. We will keep you 
posted. 

The cup hooks ne4t the utn <1te for out members petson4l mugs, Jetty kindly 4tt4ched 
these bt<1ckets. 

54nto Juli4no is tecoveting well from <l recent he4rt 4tt4ck. Hope to see you b<1ck 
soon 54nto. 

H<1nk M4ssen's d4ughtet who h4s been seriously ill for some time is slowly tecoveting. 
Out thoughts 4nd best wishes <1te with het. 

Best wishes to M4tg<1tet Bingh4m who hqs been unwell, hope to see you soon. 

Don't forget the Melbourne Cup Lunch h4s to be booked 4nd p4id for by Ftid4y the 
30 th Oci:obet. l..<lte comets will not be c<1teted for, sotty. 

We expect to h<1ve out Club Chtistm4s P4rty on Tuesd<1y the 8th December, mote 
det<1ils will be <1v4i14ble closet to the dqy. 

If you would like to contribute to the Metidi4n ple4se get in touch with me ot one of 
out committee members. 

Best Wishes 
Ros, Hinton (Ptesident) 
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